
Project Update #1 

Downer, on behalf of Kai para District Council are 

constructing Phase 3 of the shared path network. 

This includes 1.5km section between the village 

and Mangawhai Central, and a 900m section 

between ITM and Wood Street. 

Works have begun on Molesworth Drive, between 

Dune View Drive and Old Waipu Road. 

Construction in this section is expected to take 3 

months with crews moving as quickly as possible. 

Two-way traffic will be maintained, this requires 

the utilisation of the shoulder and carparks on the 

Eastern side to maintain a safe thoroughfare area. 

Pedestrian access has also been temporarily 

relocated to the Western side. 

A Traffic Control FAQ's 

o Why is the traffic control area so long?

Downer plans to move quickly and require the

area to be safe and ready for our construction

teams.

o Why are carparks being coned off?

The shoulder area on the Western side of

including the carparks are temporarily required

to create a two-way traffic system while we work

on the Eastern side of Molesworth Drive.

o Why can't the traffic control be set up multiple

times?

Installing the traffic control once instead of

multiple times results in significant cost savings.


